
FEBRUARY 2022
T E C H  T O W N  H A L L

2 OPPORTUNITIES TO ATTEND!

 FOR MEETING LINKS AND MORE INFORMATION, VISIT

www.pps.net/TechTownHall

With the quick transition to Distance Learning across 
the district, we want to make sure you have an 
opportunity to ask your tech questions. Join the 
Portland Public Schools Chief Technology Officer, Don 
Wolff, to learn more about the resources available to 
you and your students, how you can help protect your 
privacy, and new classroom technology that will be 
coming soon to a school near you!DON WOLFF

PPS CHIEF TECHNOLOGY OFFICER 

• Distance Learning resources
• Password Manager & Security Tips
• Bond 2020 Classroom Tech Improvement updates

Topics will include:

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8
5:00PM – 6:00PM

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 9
4:00PM – 5:00PM


